
secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 24h February 2023
This half term our school focus is: Hope

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 28th February- Songfest –Evening event- Princess Pavilions
Friday 3rd March- World Book (Dress-up!) Day 
Monday 6th March – Dolphins trip to Falmouth library and art gallery
Thursday 9th March – Seals trip to Falmouth library and art gallery
Tuesday 14th March- Bags2School collection- more details to follow.

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  more details to follow.

Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March- Parental Consultations (lists to go 
up week beginning 13th March)
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses: 90.9%
Starfish: 98.5%

Seals: 95%
Dolphins 95.8%

Well done Starfish!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Coden and Tallulah
Starfish-Dougie, Timur, Jack and 

Arlo 
Seals- Myleigh and Lucas 

Dolphins- William and Ronan 
Congratulations Everybody!!

Parents
Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cash-less, as far as is possible. To this 
end, please ensure you have activated 

your Parent Pay account (see Mrs. 
Tucker if you need the details).  Ensure 
you are able to access your account; as 
this method will increasingly be being 

used for paying for school-related 
items.

Many thanks for your support in this.

!!  FRIDAY  3rd MARCH  !!
Please come to school dressed as a 

book character or something 
similarly book-related!
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Thank you to all the parents 
that were able to make the 

meeting this morning- it went 
really well and we can’t wait to 
see all the resources in action!  

Thank you to 
the whole Reading Team!

Don't Give Up Sweets
First you take a candy bar; Give the 
thing away 
And next you find a piece of gum; 
Avoid it every day 
Should you see a slice of cake, Get 
out of the way 
Take a brownie out your door; Do 
not let it stay 
Ice cream needs a barricade to 
keep the thing at bay 
Nothing sweet can touch your lips? 
This is what you say:
Give up sweets until Lent's end? 
No, not me, my friend!

Youth Speaks

A huge congratulations 
to our fantastic 

Youth Speaks
team who delivered 

their speech to a 
packed room of 

students, judges and 
parents.  

They worked incredibly 
hard and did 

an amazing job! 
Well done to 

Barnaby, Torin and 
Romilly.

We are so proud of you!

And as the period of Lent has 
begun, it is a time to reflect over 

the year that has passed.  
As it is the anniversary of the war 
in the Ukraine and I’m sure you all 

join me in sharing our heartfelt 
thoughts and prayers to anyone  

affected by the conflict. 

Falmouth Library 
St Piran

Children’s Art Competition

Draw, paint or collage St Piran himself,
then take your A4 entries to Falmouth Library 

where they will be on display from 
28th Feb to the 10th March.

Good Luck!


